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From: Greg Russ
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2018 3:37 PM
To: Nazzaro, Marianne; Jeff Horwich; Tracey Scott; Lisa Griebel
Cc: Golden, Christopher M; Sung, Philip E
Subject: Re: MPHA response to HUD comments on 2018 MTW Annual Plan

We look forward to a discussion on the capacity of the MTW program for innovation and reform. Our MTW 
approaches echo the administration’s thinking in areas like rent reform, where the administration’s stated 
goal “is increasing local control and choice”. MTW already does this and we hope to reach agreement on our 
initiatives and approach – thanks 
 
greg 
 

From: "Nazzaro, Marianne" <Marianne.Nazzaro@hud.gov> 
Date: Thursday, February 22, 2018 at 8:24 AM 
To: Jeff Horwich <jhorwich@mplspha.org>, Gregory Russ <gruss@mplspha.org>, Tracey Scott 
<tscott@mplspha.org>, Lisa Griebel <lgriebel@mplspha.org> 
Cc: "Golden, Christopher M" <Christopher.M.Golden@hud.gov>, "Sung, Philip E" <Philip.Sung@hud.gov>, 
"Nazzaro, Marianne" <Marianne.Nazzaro@hud.gov> 
Subject: RE: MPHA response to HUD comments on 2018 MTW Annual Plan 
 
Good morning –  
 
Thank you for your response to our comments on MPHA’s FY18 MTW Plan.  We appreciate the thoroughness of the 
response and your commitment to finding local solutions to benefit the residents of Minneapolis. 
  
We will be in touch shortly to discuss how to move forward. 
 
Best, 
  
Marianne  
202-402-4306 
  
  

From: Jeff Horwich [mailto:jhorwich@mplspha.org]  
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2018 10:25 AM 
To: Nazzaro, Marianne <Marianne.Nazzaro@hud.gov> 
Cc: Golden, Christopher M <Christopher.M.Golden@hud.gov>; Sung, Philip E <Philip.Sung@hud.gov>; Greg Russ 
<gruss@mplspha.org>; Tracey Scott <tscott@mplspha.org>; Lisa Griebel <lgriebel@mplspha.org> 
Subject: MPHA response to HUD comments on 2018 MTW Annual Plan 
  

Hello, Marianne. Attached please find MPHA's letter responding to each comment, along with redline and 
blackline plan versions as requested (along with two supporting documents related to one activity, which we 
reference in the letter). 
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We understand you are traveling until February 20, and look forward to hearing from you after you return. 

  

Regards, 

Jeff 

  

_____________________________ 
Jeff Horwich 
Director of Policy and External Affairs 
Minneapolis Public Housing Authority 
(o) 612-342-1402 
(c) 612-201-0390 
http://www.MPHAOnline.org 
http://facebook.com/MplsPublicHousing 
http://twitter.com/MplsPubHousing 


